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STIFFLER MCGRAW EMPLOYEE RECEIVES PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING LICENSE  

 

HOLLIDAYSBURG – Stiffler McGraw, a full service consulting firm offering complete civil engineering, 

surveying and architectural design services, is pleased to 

announce, as well as congratulate, Mr. Louis J. Seidel on 

receiving his Pennsylvania Professional Engineering (P.E.) 

license.  Mr. Seidel is a University of Pittsburgh graduate, 

where he earned his Bachelor’s Degree in Civil Engineering.  

Mr. Seidel has been employed with Stiffler McGraw since 

January 2011 and has experience in hydrology and hydraulics, 

site engineering, roadway design and soil erosion and 

sedimentation control procedures. He began his career in land 

development, but has transitioned to the design and project 

management of water and wastewater projects. 

Please join us in congratulating Mr. Louis J. Seidel on this great achievement!  
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